Monthly newsletter of the Danish-American Chamber of Commerce, New York. <u>View this email in your browser</u>



DANISH-AMERICAN CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

NEWSLETTER

November 2018



With the Thanksgiving celebrations safely behind us, we hope that you and your loved ones enjoyed some special time together.

This month we'd like to thank everyone who attended our successful November 8, <u>Joe & The Juice</u> event. Our special gratitude goes out to our generous hosts who provided food and drinks and

THIS MONTH

- GIVE THANKS
- UPCOMING EVENTS
- THIS YEARS SPONSORS
- A WORD TO OUR MEMBERS

November is also all about prepping for our annual Christmas Luncheon. If you have not yet secured your seat, you might want to do so now! Seats are limited and our honorary guest is none other that Mr. Rufus Gifford, former U.S. Ambassador to Denmark, so buy your ticket now.

Join us for what promises to be an absolutely spectacular event.

Sincerely,

Marianne Honoré General Manager, DACCNY Secretariat

EVENTS

Stambord - co-hosted with

DABGO

Wednesday December 5, 2018

6:00-9:00 PM

DACCNY Annual Christmas

Luncheon & Annual Membership

Meeting

Friday, December 14, 2018 12:00-

4:00 PM

Scandinavia House

STAY TUNED FOR MORE INFO

ON THE FOLLOWING EVENTS:

Cybersecurity Event

Thursday, February 7, 2019

Torsten Slok 2019

Date: TBD

Pitch&Mix 2019

Date: TBD



UPCOMING EVENTS

STAMBORD December 5, 2018 6:00-9:00 PM

Join us at the bar/dining area in the rear as usual.

No registration necessary



Annual Christmas Luncheon December 14, 2018 Noon-4:00 PM



ANNUAL DANISH-AMERICAN CHAMBER OF COMMERCE CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON

2018



You know you want to be there! The DACC Annual Christmas Luncheon, on Friday December 14, the Scandinavia House on Park Avenue. It gives us tremendous pleasure to announce this year's Danish-American Chamber of Commerce Christmas Messenger: **Rufus Gifford.**

Few non-Danes have been embraced more eagerly or warmly by the Danes than our guest of honor this year. His many achievements include serving as a senior aide to President Barack Obama and U.S. ambassador to Denmark, and social engagement as a civic leader, public speaker, and an advocate for clean energy, LGBT rights, and Democratic causes.

Available seats this year are limited by our new venue, the Volvo Hall at Scandinavia House. We therefore encourage everyone to register now as the number of guests will be capped at 110.

Join the many who have already signed up and **register today.**

BUY YOUR TICKETS HERE

SAVE THE DATE - FEBRUARY 7, 2019 Cybersecurity: Threats affecting businesses, government agencies, and non-profits



Cybersecurity: Threats affecting businesses, government agencies, and non-profits

An impressive panel of experts who will be focusing on today's cyberscape for small, medium, and large-scale organizations (including governments agencies, businesses, and non-profit entities). Our speakers will also touch on major recent cyber-attacks and breaches in the news and what can be done to prevent future attacks.

The event will be held in collaboration with the Manhattan District Attorney's Office.

A WORD TO OUR MEMBERS

As always, we encourage you to explore the benefits of your <u>DACCNY</u> <u>membership</u> and networking opportunities. Please share with us any ideas, events or anything else that you think might be of interest to your fellow members. If you wish to co-host events, share articles in DACC's monthly newsletter, or advertise on the DACC website - we can help with that, too.

For assistance or questions or comments about your membership or benefits, please feel free to contact us at daccny@daccny.com

Not yet a member? We would love to have you. Visit our <u>website</u> and contact us if you have any questions.

Translate ▼ **Subscribe Past Issues**

Christmas Luncheon 2018 Sponsors:







































SUSTAINING MEMBERS!



Nordea





wemper yet?

- About DACCNY
- Membership
 Benefits
- Membership
 Application

Find the best membership level for you <u>here!</u>

Your Ad Here!

Do you want to get your company in front of hundreds of senior executives in the Tri-State Area? Advertise in the DACC Newsletter.

Contact DACC at <u>daccny@daccny.com</u> for details.



PLEASE SUPPORT DACC BY SHARING OUR EVENTS WITH YOUR SOCIAL NETWORK!

Follow on Twitter

Friend on Facebook

LinkedIn

Website

Copyright © 2018 Danish-American Chamber of Commerce All rights reserved.

